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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Now that the GCSE examinations are over, we would like to invite all year 11 pupils to the 

leaver’s assembly.  This will take place on Thursday 20th June at 12.30pm in the PPC and will be 

followed by a BBQ.  Pupils who are attending the prom can collect their ticket.  On this day 

pupils will arrive and depart via Hay Green Lane (top gate). 

Pupils will need to attend the leaver’s assembly in their school uniform.  Traditionally pupils have 

enjoyed shirt signing during this day, so if pupils wish to sign shirts, they will need to bring in a 

spare shirt.   

We also ask that if there are any unwanted blazers and ties, can they be donated to the 

school.  These items will be greatly received and will no doubt be a real help to some of our 

families.  Furthermore, pupils may no longer need their GCSE revision guides.  If these could be 

donated it would be appreciated also.   

We hope to see all year 11 pupils at the leaver’s assembly and BBQ so we can celebrate their 

time here at Bournville School.   

Thursday 20th June 

12.30 – Leaver’s assembly - PPC 

13.30 – BBQ – Bronte foyer  

14.30 – Pupils leave school site 

Friday 12th July 

6pm – 10.45pm - Prom – H-Suite, Edgbaston  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Lowe  

Key stage 4 leader  

 

 


